
 
Council #1769 

Grand Knight - Greg Kohake Deputy Grand Knight - Galen Niehues 

Financial Secretary - Kevin Kohake Recorder - Phil Lierz 

 
Soup Day/ Free Throw Contest​- Our annual Soup Day and Free Throw Contest will be held January 
13th. Please come a warm lunch and help support the Knights and their charities. The free throw contest 
will be held in the SPPS gym starting at 1:00. All girls and boys between the ages of 9-14 are allowed to 
participate. Please bring your child’s birth certificate for age verification. The winners of each age group 
can participate in the district contest in Sabetha on February 10th. The winners of district will then go on 
to state.  
 
Knight of the Month​- 
Adam Niehues​ was selected as our November Knight of the Month. Adam has held the position of our 
councils treasurer for the last few years. Adam was also in charge of our Memorial Mass in November.  
Mike Steinlage​ was selected as our December Knight of the Month. Mike is a former Grand Knight who 
still remains very involved in our council. Mike has helped or coordinated many activities. He has been in 
charge of installing the new Pro-Life and Parish signs on the ends of town. He is also is in charge of 
grilling for our Knights activities as well as for the church most recently grilling pork chops for the 
Seminarians back in August.  
Cyril Steinlage​ was selected as our January Knight of the Month. Cyril is in charge of the Knights Choir 
as well as a member of the Adult Choir. When Cyril is not singing in the choir he can usually be heard 
cantoring of most other Sundays and well as many funerals. Cyril also helps out with bingo.  
Thank you to Adam, Mike, and Cyril. They are very instrumental to our council and we sure appreciate all 
that they have done.  
 
Stag Feed​- The next Knights of Columbus Stag Feed will be held on January 15th. ​Group 2 ​is assigned 
to help clean up. Please be there by 7:30. Thank you 
Marion E. Haug, Terry L. Haverkamp, Brad P. Heinen, Greg Kohake, Larry J. Kuckelman, Stephen G. 
Nordhus, Ronald L. Osterhaus, Wayne A. Rottinghaus, Harlan Schmitz, Eugene A. Sperfslage, Donald M. 
Sudbeck, Clinton M. Meyer, Justin R. Burdiek, Michael L. Heiman, Brent W. Nordhus, Jerin Wurtz, Erik 
Ganstrom, Gerard Olberding, Colin Lierz, Dylan Rethman, Jason Hammes, Frank Sperfslage, Kelly 
Williams, Bryce Haverkamp, Neal Haverkamp, Jeremy Stallbaumer, Luke Haverkamp 
 
Upcoming Events​- Seneca is bringing back a tractor pull this summer. Our council agreed to sponsor the 
pull on June 8th. Please stay tuned for more information about the pull as we will be looking for 
volunteers.  
 
 
God Bless,  
Grand Knight 
Greg Kohake 


